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A Letter from The Editor 

Dear friends of PIR: 

This issue will be my last one with Philosophy in Review. I've been with the journal in one capacity 
or another since 2008, and it will be strange not to work on it anymore. But I've been driving this 
bus for a long time, and it's time for someone else to take the wheel. 

On that note, I'd like to introduce you all to PIR's new editor, Dr. Joel Hubick. Joel did most of the 
editing for the November issue, and some of you have already met him. He's a terrific philosopher 
who specializes in phenomenology, but who has broad interests in many areas of the discipline. His 
first book, The Phenomenology of Questioning: Husserl, Heidegger, and Patočka, will be 
published by Bloomsbury in December. Joel has some great ideas for taking PIR into the future. I 
know the journal is in good hands. 

I'd like to thank everyone who's helped me in this role over the last fifteen years: our associate 
editors; managing editor Inba Kehoe and her team of miracle workers; and most of all, the many 
scholars around the globe who review for the journal. I've enjoyed working with all of you, and I 
hope you'll continue to support PIR. 

With best wishes, 

Rob Piercey 


